From: Norman de Vall <ndv@mcn.org>
Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2024 12:28 PM
To: Paul Garza <pgarza@mcdh.org>

Subject: Kathy Wiley

Paul Garza, Chair and Members
Mendocino Coast Health Care District

Dear Chairman Garza and Members
of the District Board

| congratulate the Board on its decision to employ
Ms. Wiley as Executive Administrator of the Health
Care District for the past six months and urge your
Board to renew her contract for the next year. As
issues with AH are resolved | see the opportunity

for the District to study the many health care

issues that effect the well being of your constituents.
That our county death rate at approximately 15% above
the State average is reason enough to see our future
need. Until we foresee hiring persons to meet this
need the contracting with RGS /should continue
enabling the Board to focus on policy.

Norman de Vall



